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17th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Florence Nightingale Academy are committed to keeping our pupils safe. We want 
them to understand how to be safe online and how to protect themselves when using social 
media or the internet.   
 
Therefore, our school will be holding a meeting for parents to help your child stay safe 
online. We will discuss security features such as parental locks, passwords and the use of 
social media. This will also include how social media can affect pupils and the 
conversations we can have to support them. As part of this meeting, we will be discussing 
online relationships and the impact of social media use on our mental health and wellbeing.  
 
The meeting will take place in Komodo Dragon classroom on Tuesday 28th November 
after school from 4:00 – 4:30pm. Please come through the office entrance if you wish to 
attend.  
 
 
 
Mr Heritage and Miss Ralph 

 


